
 

 
 
 

 

June 9, 2023 
 
MPSEOC  
PO Box 7548 
Missoula, MT 59807 
 
MPSEOC Board Members,  
 
I wholeheartedly support Brittany Smith’s nomination to serve on the MPSEOC Board of Directors. 
She will be a valuable member of the board and UM will greatly benefit from the collaboration 
statewide. Brittany has permission to attend the MPSEOC Summer Conference, Winter Executive 
Board Retreat and any Executive Board Meetings throughout the year.  
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 

Mary Kreta  I Vice President for Enrollment Management and Strategic Initiatives  

Gilkey 104B  I  Missoula, Montana 59812  I  P: 406-243-6234  I  E: mary.kreta@umontana.edu 

 

 


